
 

 

 

 

To:    Kervin Alfred 

Via:     Greg Harrison 

From:   Chad Brocato, Fire Chief 

Date:   06/13/2023 

Re:   Request for Advertising an Ordinance for Interlocal                                 

Agreement – Lauderdale-By-The-Sea.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please advertise the attached ordinance item as a five-year Interlocal Agreement 
with Lauderdale-By-The-Sea (“LBTS.”)  This ordinance announces a new contract 
to provide fire, EMS and emergency services to LBTS.   
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 

Pompano Beach  
Fire Rescue 
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